
	
  

Dear Georgetown Public Policy Institute Alumni: 
 
The Georgetown Public Policy Review is pleased to announce the development of the GPPReview 
Alumni Advisory Board and would be honored to have you, former staff members, serve on The 
Review’s first Advisory Board. 
 
The Review is currently pursuing several initiatives that will expand the range of publications and 
events offered by The Review and increase its recognition and readership among the policy 
community. These initiatives include hosting forums on relevant public policy topics, increasing the 
frequency of online edition blog posts, and developing The Georgetown Public Policy Review 
Graduate Thesis Edition. As The Review continues to expand and pursue new initiatives, we 
recognize our need for professional guidance from experienced members of the policy community.  
 
The GPPReview Board will consist of distinguished GPPI alumni, who will serve in an advisory 
capacity to the leadership of The Review by offering guidance for new initiatives, contributing advice 
on publication themes and content, as well as promoting Review events and publications. Board 
members will serve as advocates for The Review with a minimal time commitment, including one 
meeting and limited email correspondence each semester. 
 
If you are interested in serving on The Georgetown Public Policy Review Alumni Advisory Board, 
we invite you to send a letter of interest and resume by April 16, 2012 to Ashley Nichols, Senior 
Marketing Director for Alumni Relations, to agn9@georgetown.edu. Graduating GPPI students on 
the staff of The Review are encouraged to apply.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ashley Nichols 
 
Senior Marketing Director for Alumni Relations 
Georgetown Public Policy Review 
Georgetown University 
agn9@georgetown.edu 
251.656.8498 
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